
Salford Foundation has received a grant of £50,000 from
Nationwide as part of their Community Grants programme, which
brings their members and colleagues together to help tackle the
housing crisis.

Phil East, Chief Executive of Salford Foundation said: “We’re
delighted to be partnering with Nationwide. This grant will help to
reduce the risk of men in Salford experiencing homelessness, by
giving them access to preventative support to overcome a range
of challenges and remain in their homes.”

Britain’s biggest building society has run its Community Grants
programme since 2017 – offering grants of up to £60,000 to local
charities and projects, particularly those focussed on housing. This
year, it’s awarded a total of £5.1 million to 105 housing related
projects across the UK.

Kirsty Hall, Social Investment Manager at Nationwide Building
Society, said: “Helping local communities and charities is at the
heart of what it means to be a building society for Nationwide. We
are pleased our Community Grants programme is going to make a
difference through this £50,000 grant to Salford Foundation
helping them make a difference to the lives of those who rely on
their services.”

Over the last six years, Nationwide Building Society has awarded
£27 million to housing charities up and down the UK, helping make
lives better for almost 148,800 people.
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